
The role of the PFA is to provide cohesion between the school
and the community through social and fundraising events and
activities. We bring together parents and carers with the school
to raise funds and have fun doing it.

The PFA works to enhance the sense of community at KMPS by
(for instance but not exclusively) organising and running social
events, creating opportunities for parents, teachers and
students to enjoy and form good relationships. We aim to
enhance the experience of KMPS students by raising funds used
for additional resources. Funds raised by the PFA are intended
to provide ‘extras’ not already provided by the school's main
income – often 'fun things' that make learning more interesting
and exciting.

The committee positions are unpaid voluntary roles. Committee
membership last for a period of a year, after which the
opportunity to participate would be opened up to new people.

Although the elected Committee take responsibility for
organising and delivering events to raise money, these can’t be
done without the support of the whole PFA to help and support
them.

There are no minimum or maximum time requirements from PFA
members; everyone contributes their time on a voluntary basis.
However, we encourage active participation of members to
lighten the load for everyone; and ultimately to give us all a fair
chance to enjoy aspects of an event with our own children.
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What is the PFA?!?

Committee for
2024/2025

Chair; Lisa Adams
Vice chair: Shefali
Dhutia
Treasurer; Tammy
Blackford
Secretary; Sally
Bruin
Member; Katie
Dickens

Finances

In the financial year 01/08/23 -
31/07/24 the PFA raised over

TWELVE THOUSAND POUNDS!!!
This is another outstanding amount.

Looking forward, the school aim to
improve outdoor play facilities,

update their AV system used in the
hall and purchase equipment to

support SEND needs.  

Did you know that our

Fireworks event 

alone made over £1600!



Each year’s WhatsApp group has
a ‘class rep’ who will communicate
 any messages from the PFA. 
They can answer any queries or 
questions you have and will provide
information on upcoming events.

This year’s reps are..... 

GET IN TOUCH!

We have a number of channels to get intouch. 

Check out our Facebook page, join ourWhatsApp communities, drop us an emailor simply find us in person...there willalways be one of us at the school gateshappy to have a chat.

https://www.kmprimary.org/kmps-
parents/carers/parents-and-friends-
association 

pfa@kmprimary.leics.sch.uk

Your Committee

Spending.... 

During 23/24 the Committee donated over
two and half thousand pounds 

to the School. This was used to purchase 2
pergolas for the school field, new outdoor

lighting and 10 bean bags. 

Year R:  Shefali Dhutia & Katie Dickens

Year 1: Kate Whetter & Abi Jennings

Year 2: Rebecca McNulty & Abbie Irwin

Year 3: Lisa Adams & Rachael Phan

Year 4: Kate Whetter & Beccie Jones

Year 5: Rebecca McNulty & Rachael Phan

Year 6: Tammy Blackford & Sally Bruin


